
E-Mail from Cassandra regarding the October 2024 Korea IV Reunion 
March 20, 2024 

 
Hello All, 
 
You are now able to make reservations for the Fall 2024 reunion.   
 
The reunion will begin on the afternoon of Wednesday, October 16th.  We will checkout after 
breakfast on the morning of Tuesday, October 22nd.  Recently, a few people have chosen to 
come early or stay after a reunion, and this will be a possibility for this reunion, too. 
 
The rooms that I have been able to secure so far are: 

Aspen -  5 rooms, each with two Queen beds and a private bath 
Ghost House -  one room with a Queen bed and a private bath 
Casa Loma - 2 rooms, each with one Queen bed, sharing a bath and sitting area 
Juniper - one room with two queen beds and shared bath 
Garden -  2 rooms (one with a Queen bed and one with two twins),  sharing a bath and 
sitting area 
O'Keeffe - 2 rooms, each with a Queen bed, sharing a bath 
Staff House -  3 rooms, each with 2 twin beds, with bath down the hall 

 
The prices for the rooms are per night, NOT per person.  The room price is the same no 
matter how many people are sharing the room: 

Rooms with private bath: $175 
Rooms with shared bath: $145 
Rooms with dorm-style bath: $90 

 
Meals are $42 per day, per person.  (Breakfast $12, Lunch $14, and dinner $16).  Our contract 
calls for us to receive all meals in the dining hall during our stay. 
 
Reservation Process: 

1. Call Ghost Ranch at 505-685-1000 (extension 4196) or 505-685-1019. Someone should 
be available from Monday through Saturday from 8AM until 5 PM (Mountain Time). 
Prescilla and Angela are currently handling reservations.  Please identify yourself as a 
member of the Korea IV Group.  You may request a particular room from the list above. 
Also, let the staff know if you require a vegetarian or vegan menu or have any food 
allergies. 

2. You will be expected to pay in full at the time of registration. 
3. Except for a $100 booking fee (for each room you have reserved), you can receive a full 

refund up to 30 days before the reunion. 
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I hope that other rooms will become available for our group. All of the rooms during our stay 
have been set aside for groups, but it is possible that the other groups will not fill all their 
assigned rooms. 
 
Because the Ranch will probably be full during our reunion, it would be a good idea to book 
tours and horses early. 
 
Please let me know when you have made your reservation, which room you selected, and 
who will be coming with you so I can keep a reunion guest list.  Since I am not involved in 
assigning rooms, I don't get a notification when one of our group registers.   
 
Looking forward to seeing you this fall! 
 
Cassandra 
 
 


